
 

  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 

 

 

 

Thursday 3rd  July 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I am writing to let you know about an exciting day we have planned for the children on Tuesday 

15th July. We will be taking a step back in time to think about what a Victorian holiday would have 

been like.  

 

We will be experiencing paddling, sand castle building competitions, hokey pokey ice cream and 

Punch and Judy. We will be making ice cream the day before and will have a wonderful visitor to 

tell us all about Punch and Judy and put on a show.  

 

In order for us to pay for our visitor and a few other bits we are asking for a voluntary 

contribution of £7. Please pay via Arbor. Also, if anyone has a spare shallow paddling pool they 

could lend us for the day we would be very grateful!  

 

The children will need to come to school in beach gear! (Not Victorian!) Swim wear, 

shorts, t-shirt, dress, rash vest. They will also need to bring a bag with a towel in, 

underwear, spare clothes and be covered in sun cream.  

 

We are looking forward to a fabulous day. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs Totman 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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